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HARDWICK & CONRAD

ATTORNEYS AT LAW
MORTON T. HARDWICK	 300 EVERGREEN BUILDING
RICHARD C. CONRAD	 RENTON, WASHINGTON 9E1055
PETER S. BANKS	 (206) 2213-31360
KENT P. BUCKLES

March 29th 1979

Mr. Jerry Bacon,
Planning Commission
3505 - 88th Southeast
Mercer Island, Washington 98040

Re: Banks's Application for Variance 

Dear Mr Bacon:

This letter will confirm our telephone conversation
of March 27th 1979 with regard to the above referenced
matter.

• It is my understanding that due to a conflict in the
hearing schedule with the Lakeridge Heights application,
it will be beneficial for a rescheduling of the hearing on
the Banks matter to April 18th, 1979 at 7:30 p.m. Unless
I hear otherwise from you I will assume that will be the
day. of the hearing.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Very truly yours,

PETER S. BANKS
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